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EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND 
June 6, 2022 – 9:30 Hours 

 

 
The Evacuation Alert issued June 3, 2022 by the District of Sicamous through the Shuswap Emergency 
Program due to the potential danger to life, health and property caused by the threat of a landslide in the 
Wiseman Creek area of the District of Sicamous is hereby rescinded effective Monday, June 6, 2022 at 09:30 
Hours. 
 
All properties in the Evacuation Alert area are now ALL CLEAR.  
 
The area downgraded to ALL CLEAR status is: 
 

Sicamous Creek Mobile Home Park 
All residences # 1 through #27 - 5 Highway 97A 

 
Please refer to the attached map for details. 

 
 

Due to the ongoing landslide risk in this area, residents are advised to stay informed.  
 
Regularly monitor the Shuswap Emergency Program’s (SEP) webpage at www.shuswapemergency.ca,  
the District of Sicamous website, www.sicamous.ca, the Shuswap Emergency Program on Facebook and 
Twitter, and the District of Sicamous’ Facebook, Twitter and Instagram platforms. Or sign up for Alertable, 
the region’s emergency mass notification system, at www.csrd.bc.ca/alertable 
 

 
For more information, contact: 
CSRD Emergency Operations Centre 
Phone: 250.832-8194 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 
June 6, 2022 

Evan Parliament, Chief Administrative Officer,  
District of Sicamous   
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